
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to extend a warm invitation to you to join our 

church community for an upcoming prayer vigil on [Date] at [Time]. 

In times of uncertainty and challenge, gathering together in prayer can be a powerful source of 

strength and comfort. Our vigil will focus on [specific themes or intentions], and it will be a 

wonderful opportunity to connect with others who share our faith and hope. 

We would be honored to have you join us at [Location] as we come together to lift our voices in 

prayer and support one another. Your presence would mean a lot to our community. 

Let us unite in faith and prayer. If you have any questions or need further details, feel free to 

reach out to me. 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 

Warm blessings, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position/Role] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


